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REF: BPMS/ DoP&T/ CR/ 36(7/2/M)           Dated: 05.03.2024 

To, 

Dr. Jitendra Singh, 

Minister of State (Independent Charge)  

Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances & Pensions,  

Govt of India, North Block, New Delhi 
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that the Cadre Review for CSS officers is expedited. Implementing this vision in its true 

sense would undoubtedly reflect the government's commitment to the welfare and progress 

of every section of society, including the dedicated CSS Cadre. 

The reported non-cooperation movement planned by CSS officers is indicative of their 

deep-seated grievances, and prompt action is necessary to prevent further disruption in 

official work and uphold the morale of these dedicated public servants. 

Your proactive involvement in resolving this issue will undoubtedly strengthen the 

confidence of central government employees in the system. I trust that under your 

leadership, the Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances & Pensions will take swift and 

effective measures to bring about a resolution to the concerns raised by the CSS Cadre. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I remain hopeful for a positive and 

timely response. 

                           Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

               (MUKESH SINGH) 

                  General Secretary/ BPMS & 

                  Member National Council JCM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


